
Are you:
•	 A Registered Nurse?
•	 Passionate about the health and wellbeing  

of children and young people?
•	 Wanting to make a difference to the  

education of young people?

School Health  
Nurses provide:
•	 Hearing and vision screening
•	 Developmental checks 
•	 Local, State and National health  

promotion initiatives
•	 Health education aligned with the  

Australian Curriculum 

•	 Drop in clinics for students and families  
before school, after school and during recess

•	 Information and assistance in relation to issues 
including body esteem, resilience, mental 
wellbeing, healthy relationships, growth and 
development, nutrition, drugs and alcohol, 
sexual health and positive parenting for 
teenagers with babies

•	 Liaison for external health-related services.

The Department of Education is looking to 
employ additional school health nurses across 
district schools. Jobs will be advertised in July 2017.  
Visit www.education.tas.gov.au for a list of 
participating schools or contact Anthony Millward 
for information. Phone 6165 5459 or email 
anthony.millward@education.tas.gov.au
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